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From: esb3md@aol.com

Sent: Friday, February 5, 2010 4:52 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: FOREX

As an active FOREX trader, | strongly urge you leave the current margin levels unchanged. To do otherwise
would be a bad policy for traders and our country.

Thank you for your consideration in this important matter.

Sincerely,
Edward Branigan

1250 Little Harbour Lane
Vero Beach, FL 32963
772 234-5940



